
From: Justin Hancock <jhancock@scprt.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/6/2014 6:12:50 PM
Subject: Re: Gov Pics

Hey Katherine,

I think I can lighten these. I'm out of the office tomorrow but back on Wednesday. Okay if I send them 
to you Wednesday morning?

Justin

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE DROID

"Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Justin,
Can you see if you can lighten these images of Gov Haley and Prime Minister Modi? 
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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